
Special 
points of 
interest:

•Rain Garden 
Installation

•Classrooms

•Upcoming  
Events

Inside this issue:

A Peak Inside the 
Classrooms

2-3

Upcoming Events
4-12

Weekly Newsletter

September 23, 2016

Celebrate the Children

Celebrate the Children partnered with Rutgers Cooperative Extension to install a 
Rain Garden on campus last week! Through science-based educational 
programs, Rutgers Cooperative Extension enhances the quality of life for 
residents of New Jersey and brings the wealth of knowledge of the state university 
to local communities. Rain gardens are specifically designed to manage 
stormwater runoff. Rain gardens look like regular perennial gardens, but they are 
much more. During a storm, a rain garden fills with water, and the water slowly 
filters into the ground rather than running into storm sewers. Compared to a patch 
of lawn, a rain garden allows about 30% more water to soak into the ground. 
Therefore, by capturing stormwater, rain gardens help to reduce nonpoint source 
pollution (i.e., road sediment/salt, fertilizers, pesticides, bacteria from pet waste, 
eroded soil, grass clippings, litter, etc.) and help to protect local waterways. Rain 
gardens also add beauty to neighborhoods and provide wildlife habitats. Our 
students and staff worked super hard on a beautiful day to get this very important 
job done and will continue to learn from and maintain the garden in the days, 
months, and years to come! A big thank you to Pat Rector, Dan Ross, Valley Fall 
Farms & Yuriy Osadca, and Plant Detectives for their expertise and assistance!

RAIN GARDEN INSTALLATION!
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A peak into the Classroom
Sam’s Class

. 

A peak into the Classroom
Jackie’s Class

We have been extremely busy so far this year in Jackie G's Young Adult class. Everyone has settled in 
and has been working very hard in their internships both in and out of the building. Our first order of 
business was organizing the school garden which included lots of weeding! The staff and students 
were able to harvest an abundance of delicious crunchy green beans and big beautiful bulbs of garlic. 
As part of their agriculture internship, they prepped and bagged the beans and sold them around the 
school. We also cooked with them, as well as the garlic, making delicious meals such as sautéed 
green beans, bruschetta, and guacamole.

We also have been learning about a variety of fall fruits and vegetables by visiting local farms and the 
Frelinghuysen Arboretum during our weekly CBIs.

Stay tuned for more exciting news from Jackie G's class throughout the year!

This week for CBI our class went to 
Muriel Hepner Park in Denville for a 
fishing trip. The students practiced safety 
around the water, learned how to put on 
a life jacket, how to put bait on a hook, 
how to cast, and how to release fish back 
into the pond. The students also had a 
picnic lunch with their peers. They had a 
great time at the park and enjoyed the 
beautiful foliage!
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A peak into the Program Art 
Mary  Beth’s Class

Students continue to be inspired by Contemporary Artists. This month we focus on the Pattern and 
Decoration movement. Pattern and Decoration became a movement in the 70's and included artists 
Robert Kushner, Joyce Kozloff, Miriam Schapiro, and others.

This week students focused on Robert Kushner to create a triptych collage in his style.  A triptych is 
a painting or other work in 3 parts. Students are creating beautiful decorative flower collages and 
expanding on their ideas and technique with additional materials as they progress.

"The eye can wander, the mind think unencumbered through visual realms that are expansively 
and emotionally rich. Decoration has always had its own agenda, the sincere and unabashed 
offering of pleasure and solace." Robert Kushner

A peak into the Program Music 
Dan’s Class

Greetings from CTC music! So far this year we’ve been having fun learning about 
how different instruments work and sometimes how they are actually made. The 
most fun part, however, is having the opportunity to experiment with playing all of 
the instruments. Some of the instruments we’ve played include: snare drum, 
bongos, congas, steel drum, xylophone, guitar and the Beamz machine. We are 
looking forward to another great year of music here at CTC.
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Our 2016 Caregivers Conference is only 1 month away, please register now! United Way Caregivers 
Coalition is dedicated not only to honoring the important role caregivers play, but also to connecting them to 
resources and information that empower them to best support their own needs and those of their loved ones. If 
you provide care for a loved one or work to support those who do, our free Essex County Conference is just for 
you. The event is on Saturday, November 5 and the doors open at 8:30am for registration.  A complimentary 
breakfast buffet will be available all morning and a light take home snack will be given to all attendees. Join us this 
November 5th for Caregiver Bootcamp. Hope you can join us to learn valuable information from local experts, 
learn about local resources, and connect with other caregivers.
Join Us!

Caregivers Conference in Essex County
Saturday, November 5, 2016
8:30am – 1:00pm
Immaculate Conception Church
Madonna Hall
1 Munn Street
Montclair, NJ

Workshop Topics:
•Care Management
•Important Legal Issues for Caregivers
•Demonstrations on Hands-On Care in the Home
•Caregiver College 101 - How to Survive

For questions about this conference, call Deborah Day at 973.993.1160, x209.

For more information on the United Way Caregivers Coalition Conference 
Series, email CaregiversCoalition@UnitedWayNNJ.org or call 1.888.33UWCARES(888.338.9227).
We hope to see you at the conferences!
Deborah Day
Manager, United Way Caregivers Coalition

mailto:Deborah.Day@UnitedWayNNJ.org
tel:973.993.1160,%20x209
mailto:CaregiversCoalition@UnitedWayNNJ.org
tel:(888.338.9227


Page 5

. 



Page 6

. 

Hudson Farm was a generous supporter of Celebrate the Children during 
our first years in operation and continues to support local youth 
organizations.
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Please save the date for
THE PHANTOM OF THE OPERA
Autism-Friendly Performance:

Saturday, November 19, 2016 @ 1pm
Majestic Theater

245 West 44th Street
New York, NY 10036

TICKETS GO ON SALE
WEDNESDAY, SEPT. 28TH 2016  AT 12PM (EST)

Only at: www.tdf.org/phantom
Theatre Development Fund (TDF), the nation's largest not-for-profit service organization for the 

performing arts, is proud to continue serving the autism community with our Autism Theatre Initiative, 
making theatre accessible to children and adults who have been diagnosed with an autism spectrum 

disorder or other sensitivity issues, and their families.

TDF is delighted to offer an autism-friendly performance of the musical THE PHANTOM OF 
THE OPERA on Saturday, November 19, 2016 at 1pm.

Far beneath the majesty and splendour of the Paris Opera House, hides the Phantom in a shadowy 
existence. Shamed by his physical appearance and feared by all, the love he holds for his beautiful 
protégée Christine Daaé is so strong that even her heart cannot resist.

The musical opened at Her Majesty’s Theatre on 9 October 1986 with Michael Crawford and Sarah 
Brightman in the leading roles, and there have been dozens of productions worldwide since then. 
Now in its 30th record-breaking year, The Phantom of the Opera continues to captivate audiences at 
Her Majesty’s Theatre in London’s West End, after more than 12,000 performances.

Andrew Lloyd Webber’s mesmerizing score along with jaw-dropping scenery and breathtaking 
special effects, magically combine to bring this tragic love story to life each night.

For this special performance, accommodations will be made including a supportive audience 
environment, designated activity and quiet areas, adjustments to lights and sound, and online 
resource materials. This performance is not recommended for children under 8 years old. For 
more information regarding the performance and modifications that are being made, please go 
to www.tdf.org/phantom.

http://tdf.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ef3cee2808cd7f8b66cb607f9&id=e549afd31d&e=829b936b3d
http://tdf.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ef3cee2808cd7f8b66cb607f9&id=9dec281456&e=829b936b3d
http://tdf.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ef3cee2808cd7f8b66cb607f9&id=d96c8593d1&e=829b936b3d
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Celebrate the Children
A School for Children with Alternative Learning Styles

Phone: 973.989.4033
www.celebratethechildren.org

Benefit/Gala
March 11 @ 7pm

Meadow Wood Manor,
Randolph, NJ

Clothing Drive
Thursday, Oct 20th & Friday, Oct 21st

Last drop-off Friday @ 10am
See flyer for acceptable items.

. 

Bowl  A Thon
December 3, From 11-1

Circle Lanes
Ledgewood, NJ

SAVE THE DATE

Profectum
6th Annual New York Conference

Sunday, October 30
8:30am to 5:15pm
John Jay College
524 West 59th Street
New York, NY 10019

Register @ profectum.org

Comedy Night
To benefit Celebrate the 

Children Foundation
October 22 @ 8pm
Doors open @ 7pm

Tickets in advance $50 
Tickets at the door $60

See flyer for details

Picture Days
Tuesday, October 25 Elementary & Middle School
Thursday, October 27 High School - Young Adult

Morris County HOW
“HOW” is a five-part workshop series to help families 

navigate the transition from school to adult life.
Our next meeting is Monday, Nov 14, 10-11:30 am

RSVP REQUIRED
Email Cheri at calexander@celebratethechildren.org
Mark your calendars with additional meeting dates in 

the series: Jan 9, Feb 13, March 13

mailto:calexander@celebratethechildren.org
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